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November 12, 2013
Letter of Recommendation

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for State Code Enforcement. They have
provided excellent code enforcement actions for the City of Asheboro which has allowed our
full-time Code Enforcement Officer to focus on more complex code issues, in essence State
Code Enforcement has been a force multiplier for our organization. I fully anticipate that this
will be a long term best solution for Asheboro's Code Enforcement efforts. State Code
Enforcement has focused on signage violations and compliance, nuisance abatement, and even
provided enforcement support on weekends and after hours.

In closing, let me write that State Code Enforcement is an excellent value and I heartily
recommend their services.

Sincerely,

ce: Dennis Pinnix, State Code Enforcement
Ed Brown, Asheboro Code Enforcement
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